
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

           
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Article 3: All organisations concerned with 

children should work towards what is best for the 

children. 

Camrose 
Primary  

School with 
Nursery 
17/12/2021 

NNEEWWSSLLEETTTTEERR   

 

It’s Christmas! 
 

The Autumn Term is over and what an eventful 3 months it has been! 
 

With only two confirmed Covid-19 cases in the school this term (5 pupil cases 
throughout the entire pandemic) we have been very lucky and hopefully this 

will remain the case as we return in January. 
 

However, as you have no doubt been hearing on the news, the Omicron 
variant has the potential to cause disruption to school as we enter  

the New Year. 
 

Please be aware that there is a possibility of a return to some of our previous 
safety arrangements if infection numbers continue to rise. 

 
We will keep you up-dated via the school website if changes are to be made. 

 

I’d like to thank you all for the support you have shown the school and 
wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 
 

 

School begins again on Wednesday 5
th

 January 2022. 
  

Please ensure your child is back to school on this date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


